
ST BARTHOLOMEW'S NEWS 
12th May 2023 
Well done to both the children and staff in Year 6 for working so hard to prepare for this week. The children faced 

the challenge with a fantastic attitude and we are proud of them. A big thank you to all the staff including Year 6 

and all those who helped with the tests this week. 

Attendance – What a fantastic week it was last week for attendance, it is so important children are in school and I 

would like to thank you for your support with this. Let us keep this up for the rest of the year and we hopefully will 

reach the national expectations, which would be an amazing achievement. 

Whole School Attendance for last week:     Nursery: 91.8%      Reception to Year 6: 96.7%      

 

Contact Details – Please make sure you let us know if you get a new telephone number or address. We also need at 

least two contacts for each child in case of emergency, can you please let us know if their details also change. 

Training Days - These are the planned days we will be closed to children next school year; we are sharing them with 

you now so you know when your children will not be in school. 

Friday 24th November 2023 
Friday 26th January 2024 
Friday 14th June 2024 
Monday 22nd July 2024 
Tuesday 23rd July 2024 
 
Contacting School - If you have any questions or concerns the easiest and quickest way to see us would be to see 

one of the senior leadership before or after school, we are outside every morning and evening. If you need to make 

an appointment, you can call or email school. If you have a specific year group question or want to speak to a phase 

leader, you can use the contact emails below. Please remember we are keen that you speak to us if you are worried 

or have any questions, as issues can often be resolved quickly and easily. 

headteacher@stbartsleeds.org.uk 

nursery@stbartsleeds.org.uk                  
reception@stbartsleeds.org.uk  
year1year2@stbartsleeds.org.uk  
year3year4@stbartsleeds.org.uk  
year5year6@stbartsleeds.org.uk 

The Diner Theme Menu - We will be serving a theme menu on Thursday 18th May, if your child 

normally has packed lunch and would like a dinner on this day, please order and pay at the office 

by Monday 15th May, and inform us of any allergies. The cost is £2, unless paying for something 

else at the same time we can only accept cash. You can see the Menu on our website and in the notice boards.     

          

School Dates: 
Friday 26th May 2023    School Closes at 3.30pm 

Monday 5th June 2023    School opens at 8.30am 

Friday 23rd June 2023    Training Day- No Children in School  

Friday 21st July 2023    School Closes Summer Break at 3.30pm 

Monday 4th September 2023   School Opens at 8.30am 
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